
        ​Edward Hyatt World Language Academy (Grades K- 8th) 
The mission of San Jacinto Unified School District’s Dual Language Immersion Academy is 
for all students to reach high levels of academic achievement, develop biliteracy and 
bilingualism, and cultivate cross-cultural competencies needed to succeed in a multicultural 
society and global economy.  

        ​The Ultimate Goal For SJUSD’s DLI Students 
● Develop high levels of proficiency and fluency in their first and second language. 
● Perform and achieve academically in all core content areas according to district and state guidelines. 
● Demonstrate positive cross-cultural attitudes, inspire self-efficacy and strengthen positive attitudes 

and behaviors among student, their families, and the community. 
● Attain the Pathway to Biliteracy Awards in Kindergarten, 5th and 8th grade and the Seal of Biliteracy 

in 12th grade. 

Grade % Español % Inglés 

Pre-School 90% 10% 

K 90% 10% 

1 90% 10% 

2 80% 20% 

3 70% 30% 

4 50% 50% 

5-8 50% 50% 

 
Parent DI Informational Meetings are Coming Up for Incoming Kindergarten 

Students only!  
Attendance at one Parent Information Meeting is required in order for your child to be               
considered for enrollment in the Dual Language Immersion Program at Edward Hyatt World             
Language Academy. All meetings will be held at 400 E. Shaver, San Jacinto, CA in the                
Multi-Purpose Room. 

Wednesday, February 6,  2019 ​(5:30 p.m.) 
Monday, February 11, 2019​ (9:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.) 
Monday, February 25, 2019​ (9:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.) 

Wednesday, February 27, 2019​ (9:00a.m.) 
Thursday, February 28, 2019​ (5:30 p.m.) 

Monday, March 4, 2019​ (9:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.) 
Thursday, March 7, 2019​ (9:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.) 

 

Dual Language Immersion Applications will only be available at each information meeting. Deadline to submit 
Dual Language Immersion Applications is Friday, March 15, 2019 at 3:00 p.m. at Edward Hyatt Elementary. 
The registration process, criteria, and qualification will be explained during each parent information meeting.  

Please note that this meeting is for information only and not an indication that your child will be 
accepted in the program.  

Please contact us at 951-654-9391 if you have any questions. 


